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Sent: Friday, 19 October 2012 9:07 PM 
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Subject: Contact form - new enquiry senator.b.carr@aph.gov.au 

 

Parliamentarian Senator the Hon Bob Carr 

Name Ms. Lynda Roberts-Hall 

Telephone (home) -  

Telephone (mobile) 0409293931 

Email lyndarobertshall@westnet.com.au  

Address 81 Lynton Street 

Mt Hawthorn 

WA 

6016 

Australia  

Question Can you please provide me with detail's about the form of Australian aid being given to 

Afghanistan for women' s education and their safety in accessing education. I am 

involved with the Australian Federation of Graduate Women, part of the International 

Federation of University Women. We are women graduates who are concerned with 

enabling women to acess education. We are looking to develop some resolutions and 

plans for actions for our fellow National Federal Associations within IFUW, as well as 

suggestions for some practical advocacy. We have a large number of fellow associations 

around the world so we are looking at a form of concerted advocacy. We would be very 

grateful if we could find out more about what Australia is currently doing and how we 

can support that. Thank you for your consideration.  

Kind regards  

Lynda 
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